& SoutH SuBURBAN COLLEGE

August 16, 2019 — For August 21° Release
Contact: Patrick Rush, prush@ssc.edu, 708-225-5846
www.ssc.edu/category/news

It's Not Too Late to Register for Fall — Late Start Classes
Coming to South Suburban College September 16th

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL-Registration for the Fall Semester at South Suburban College is still in
progress for a wide range of late start classes. Current and prospective students are
encouraged to register soon for a wide range of 12-week courses set to begin the week of
September 16" and later.

Prospective students should get started with the Online Application at www.ssc.edu. Becoming
a student is simple, and there is still time to apply for Financial Aid and speak with Admissions
staff and counselors. Once the application process is complete, new students will receive an SSC
email account and a Self-Service username and password which will allow access to student
information and class registration. Both interactive and printable Fall Credit Class Schedules are
also accessible online from www.ssc.edu.

SSC’s Financial Aid Office encourages all students to complete the Free Application for Federal
Student Aid (FAFSA) as early as possible at fafsa.gov using institution code 001769. Financial Aid
may be utilized for the 12-week credit classes (FAFSA must be completed by September 6").
For help filling out FAFSA, please call (708) 596-2000, extension 5780 or stop by the Financial
Aid Office (Room 2355) for assistance.

As a payment alternative, SSC offers the FACTS interest-free payment plan. There is a $25 non-
refundable enrollment fee per semester. Payments may be made from savings, checking, or
credit card accounts.

Register soon — space is limited and classes may be subject to change. For more information
about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please visit www.ssc.edu or contact
the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718. Para Informacién En Espafiol Llame: (708) 210-5740.
SSC is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. The college’s extension site,
the Oak Forest Center, is located at 16333 S. Kilbourn, Oak Forest, lllinois.
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